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Throughout the world, there has been a growing wave of
interest in global corporate power and the rise of a
transnational capitalist class, triggered by economic and
political transformations that have blurred national
borders and disembedded corporate business from
national domiciles. Using social network analysis,
William Carroll maps the changing field of power
generated by elite relations among the world's largest
corporations and related political organizations. Carroll
provides an in-depth analysis that spans the three
decades of the late 20th and early 21st century, when
capitalist globalization attained unprecedented
momentum, propelled both by the transnationalization of
accumulation and by the political paradigm of
transnational neoliberalism. This has been an era in
which national governments have deregulated capital,
international institutions such as the World Trade
Organization and the World Economic Forum have
gained prominence, and production and finance have
become more fully transnational, increasing the
structural power of capital over communities and
workers. Within this context of transformation, the book
charts the making of a transnational capitalist class,
reaching beyond national forms of capitalist class
organization into a global field, but facing spirited
opposition from below in an ongoing struggle that is also
a struggle over alternative global futures.
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"Many recent attacks on the welfare state are in the
name of liberalism. However, the welfare state was the
creation of liberals, who included many economists, as
much as socialists. Focusing on economists' arguments,
this book looks at the way different types of liberalism,
from the early twentieth century British New Liberals, to
German Ordoliberals, Japanese Liberals, and modern
Neoliberals have engaged with the welfare state. It
provides a comparative analysis of economists' attitudes
to the welfare state in three countries, each of which had
a different tradition of economic thinking and different
institutions for welfare provision. This is complemented
with papers on the international dimension, which
explore different neoliberal visions of the relation
between supra-national institutions and the welfare state,
and how neoliberals responded to the global financial
crisis. An important lesson from the book is that
liberalism has not been synonymous with either the
"classical" Liberalism of Locke and Mill or with modern
neoliberalism, but encompasses positions that are much
more supportive of welfare provision by the state"-Neoliberal HegemonyA Global CritiqueRoutledge
Based on archival research and interviews with leading
participants in the movement, Masters of the Universe
traces the ascendancy of neoliberalism from the
academy of interwar Europe to supremacy under
Reagan and Thatcher and in the decades since. Daniel
Stedman Jones argues that there was nothing inevitable
about the victory of free-market politics. Far from being
the story of the simple triumph of right-wing ideas, the
neoliberal breakthrough was contingent on the economic
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crises of the 1970s and the acceptance of the need for
new policies by the political left. This edition includes a
new foreword in which the author addresses the
relationship between intellectual history and the history
of politics and policy. Fascinating, important, and timely,
this is a book for anyone who wants to understand the
history behind the Anglo-American love affair with the
free market, as well as the origins of the current
economic crisis.
This book is a critique of claims regarding how emerging
economies are supposedly rewriting the rules of global
governance and ushering in alternative models to
neoliberal orthodoxy. It argues that such assumptions
are abstractions that ignore both the transnationalizing
nature of the global political economy and the actual
policy goals of the ruling classes within most emerging
economies. Considering the larger issues behind the
emerging economies (or powers) debate, the book
deploys an adapted global capitalism perspective with
insights from Gramsci, Poulantzas and Cox, to argue
that the transnational nature of the global political
economy and the actual policy goals of the dominant
elites within most emerging economies merge to
undermine any transformative element. Far from
challenging the global order, these ostensible new rivals
in fact seek to integrate their economies more and more
within the existing liberal global economy. Inter-state
dynamics and even inter-elite tensions exist and it is
clear that the nation state has not simply become a
transmission belt for global capital, but equally we must
move beyond the surface phenomena that are most
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visible in global tensions to get at the underlying essence
of social and class forces in the global political economy.
Looking at the largest emerging powers, such as Brazil,
Russia, India and China, Taylor explains why the
emerging powers’ elites, although essentially
subscribing to neoliberalism (in all its variegated forms)
may confront the core in a myriad of ways, but that these
are not challenges to the ongoing world order and, in
fact, the so-called emerging powers serve a legitimizing
function for the extant global system. The book will be of
great use to graduates and scholars of International
Relations, Global/International Political Economy and
International Development.
Globalization and Capitalist Geopolitics is concerned
with the nature of corporate power against the backdrop
of the decline of the West and the struggle by nonwestern states to challenge and overcome domination of
the rest of the world by the West. This book argues that
although the US continues to preside over a quasiimperial system of power based on global military
preponderance and financial statecraft, and remains
reluctant to recognize the realities global economic
convergence, the age of imperial state hegemony is
giving way to a new international order characterized by
capitalist sovereignty and competition between regional
and transnational concentrations of economic power.
This title seeks to interrogate the structure of world order
by examining leading approaches to globalization and
political economy in international relations and
international political economy. Breaking with the
classical school, Woodley argues that geopolitics should
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be understood as a transnational strategic practice
employed by powerful state actors, which mirrors
predatory corporate rivalry for control over global
resources and markets, reproducing the structural
conditions for corporate power through the transnational
state form of capital. In a period of increasing geopolitical
insecurity and economic instability this title provides an
authoritative yet accessible commentary on debates on
capitalism and globalization in the wake of the financial
crisis. It is valuable resource for students and scholars
seeking to develop a deeper understanding of the
historical determinants of the changing dynamics of
neoliberal capitalism and their implications for world
order.
The Ghanaian trickster-spider, Ananse, is a deceptive
figure full of comic delight who blurs the lines of class,
politics, and morality. David Afriyie Donkor identifies
social performance as a way to understand trickster
behavior within the shifting process of political
legitimization in Ghana, revealing stories that exploit the
social ideologies of economic neoliberalism and political
democratization. At the level of policy, neither ideology
was completely successful, but Donkor shows how the
Ghanaian government was crafty in selling the ideas to
the people, adapting trickster-rooted performance
techniques to reinterpret citizenship and the common
good. Trickster performers rebelled against this takeover
of their art and sought new ways to out trick the
tricksters.
The Routledge Handbook to Global Political Economy
provides a comprehensive guide to how Global Political
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Economy (GPE) is conceptualized and researched
around the world. Including contributions that range from
traditional International Political Economy (IPE) to GPE
approaches, the Handbook gathers the investigations,
varying perspectives and innovative research of more
than sixty scholars from all over the world. Providing
undergraduates, postgraduates, teachers and
researchers with a complete set of traditional, contending
and regional perspectives, the book explores current
issues, conceptual tools, key research debates and
different methodological approaches taken. Structured in
five parts methodologically correlated, the book presents
GPE as a field of global, regional and national research:
• historical waves and diverse ontological axes; • major
theoretical perspectives; • beyond traditional
perspectives; • regional inquiries; • research arenas.
Carefully selected contributions from both established
and upcoming scholars ensure that this is an eclectic,
pluralist and multidisciplinary work and an essential
resource for all those with an interest in this complex and
rapidly evolving field of study.
How can we understand power in a world of evergrowing complexity? This book proposes that we can do
so by rethinking the theory and practice of political
hegemony through the resources of complexity theory.
Taking Gramsci’s understanding of hegemony as its
starting point, the book argues that the intricacies of
contemporary power can be mapped by applying
concepts drawn from complexity theory, such as
emergence, self-organisation, metastability, and
generative entrenchment. It develops an original account
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of social complexity, drawing upon critical realist
sociology, analytic philosophy of science, Marxist and
continental philosophies, and neoliberal and anarchist
thought. It then draws out the elements of Gramscian
hegemony that already align with complexity concepts,
such as the balance of forces, common sense, and the
historic bloc. On this basis, the book sets out the
different dimensions of complex hegemonic power
before using this theory to interpret the nature of the
power of neoliberalism since 2008.
What exactly is neoliberalism, and where did it come
from? This volume attempts to answer these questions
by exploring neoliberalism’s origins and growth as a
political and economic movement. Now with a new
preface.
Robert O. Keohane’s After Hegemony is both a classic
of international relations scholarship and an example of
how creative thinking can help shed new light on the
world. Since the end of World War II, the global political
landscape had been dominated by two superpowers, the
USA and the USSR, and the tense stand-off of the Cold
War. But, as the Cold War began to thaw, it became
clear that a new global model might emerge. The
commonly held belief amongst those studying
international relations was that it was impossible for
nations to work together without the influence of a
hegemon (a dominant international power) to act as both
referee and ultimate decision-maker. This paradigm –
neorealism – worked on the basis that every nation will
do all it can to maximize its power, with such processes
only checked by a balance of competing powers.
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Keohane, however, examined the evidence afresh and
came up with novel explanations for what was likely to
come next. He went outside the dominant paradigm, and
argued for what came to be known as the neoliberal
conception of international politics. States, Keohane
said, can and will cooperate without the influence of a
hegemonic power, so long as doing so brings them
absolute gains in the shape of economic and cultural
benefits. In Keohane’s highly-creative view, the pursuit
of national self-interest leads naturally to international
cooperation – and to the formation of global regimes
(such as the United Nations) that can reinforce and
foster it.
Seminar paper from the year 2004 in the subject Politics
- International Politics - Topic: Globalization, Political
Economics, grade: 1,3 (A), Johannes Gutenberg
University Mainz (Political Science), course: International
Financial Institutions: Friend or Foe?, 18 entries in the
bibliography, language: English, abstract: This paper
tries to determine causes for the only limited impact of
labor movement. First, I will outline the neo-Gramscian
approach to International Political Economy with its
central concepts of hegemony and counter-hegemony.
From a neo-Gramscian perspective, the labor movement
is regarded as a counterhegemonic project which tries to
change the hegemonic institution WTO to its advantage.
I will show that the need for a social clause arose from
tensions within the neoliberal order. In the analysis, the
focus will be on the thesis that the labor movement itself
is too divided and therefore does not represent a uniform
strategy which would be necessary for the building of
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counter-hegemony. More particularly, a deep division
runs between North and South. I will set up the thesis
that the perception of an antagonism between Northern
and Southern interests is further fueled by nationalist
populist movements in developed countries, which
themselves have their origins the neoliberal mode of
production. The Singapore Ministerial Conference of the
WTO in 1996 is the background for discussion because
the introduction of labor issues rejected then and further
attempts to revive the debate have not led to other
results yet1. The dominance of neoliberalism and the
social forces of capital will be overviewed in short
because they benefit from the current absence of labor
standards and therefore oppose the counter-hegemonic
movement. The results will be summarized in the
conclusion chapter.
The fatal embrace of human rights and neoliberalism
Drawing on detailed archival research on the parallel
histories of human rights and neoliberalism, Jessica
Whyte uncovers the place of human rights in neoliberal
attempts to develop a moral framework for a market
society. In the wake of the Second World War,
neoliberals saw demands for new rights to social welfare
and self-determination as threats to "civilisation". Yet,
rather than rejecting rights, they developed a distinctive
account of human rights as tools to depoliticise civil
society, protect private investments and shape liberal
subjects.
Neoliberalism is easily one of the most powerful
discourses toemerge within the social sciences in the
last two decades, and the number of scholars who write
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about this dynamic and unfolding process of sociospatial transformation is astonishing. Even more
surprising though is that there has, until now, not been
an attempt to provide a wide-ranging volume that
engages with the multiple registers in which
neoliberalism has evolved. The Routledge Handbook of
Neoliberalism seeks to offer a comprehensive overview
of the phenomenon of neoliberalism by examining the
range of ways that it has been theorized, promoted,
critiqued, and put into practice in a variety of
geographical locations and institutional frameworks. With
contributions from over 50 leading authors working at
institutions around the world the volumes seven sections
will offer a systematic overview of neoliberalism’s
origins, political implications, social tensions, spaces,
natures and environments, and aftermaths in addressing
ongoing and emerging debates. The volume aims to
provide the first comprehensive overview of the field and
to advance the established and emergent debates in a
field that has grown exponentially over the past two
decades, coinciding with the meteoric rise of
neoliberalism as a hegemonic ideology, state form,
policy and program, and governmentality. It includes a
substantive introductory chapter and will serve as an
invaluable resource for undergraduates, graduate
students, and professional scholars alike.
Hegemony and World Order explores a key question for
our tumultuous times of multiple global crises. Does
hegemony – that is, legitimated rule by dominant power –
have a role in ordering world politics of the twenty-first
century? If so, what form does that hegemony take: does
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it lie with a leading state or with some other force? How
does contemporary world hegemony operate: what tools
does it use and what outcomes does it bring? This
volume addresses these questions by assembling
perspectives from various regions across the world,
including Canada, Central Asia, China, Europe, India,
Russia and the USA. The contributions in this book span
diverse theoretical perspectives from realism to
postcolonialism, as well as multiple issue areas such as
finance, the Internet, migration and warfare. By exploring
the role of non-state actors, transnational networks, and
norms, this collection covers various standpoints and
moves beyond traditional concepts of state-based
hierarches centred on material power. The result is a
wealth of novel insights on today's changing dynamics of
world politics. Hegemony and World Order is critical
reading for policymakers and advanced students of
International Relations, Global Governance,
Development, and International Political Economy.
Drawing on a historical and political economy analysis,
this book provides insight on how, under neoliberal
hegemony, the internet was transformed from an
emancipatory project for humanity to the final frontier of
unrestrained capitalism.
Neoliberalism - the doctrine that market exchange is an
ethic in itself, capable of acting as a guide for all human
action - has become dominant in both thought and
practice throughout much of the world since 1970 or so.
Its spread has depended upon a reconstitution of state
powers such that privatization, finance, and market
processes are emphasized. State interventions in the
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economy are minimized, while the obligations of the
state to provide for the welfare of its citizens are
diminished. David Harvey, author of 'The New
Imperialism' and 'The Condition of Postmodernity', here
tells the political-economic story of where
neoliberalization came from and how it proliferated on
the world stage. While Thatcher and Reagan are often
cited as primary authors of this neoliberal turn, Harvey
shows how a complex of forces, from Chile to China and
from New York City to Mexico City, have also played
their part. In addition he explores the continuities and
contrasts between neoliberalism of the Clinton sort and
the recent turn towards neoconservative imperialism of
George W. Bush. Finally, through critical engagement
with this history, Harvey constructs a framework not only
for analyzing the political and economic dangers that
now surround us, but also for assessing the prospects
for the more socially just alternatives being advocated by
many oppositional movements.
Hegemony has long been a key concept within the study
of international politics. This new text re-assesses its
various meanings in light of recent world events, and
uses core theory to assist a nuanced understanding of its
historical importance and contemporary significance in a
changing global order.
More than 15 years have passed since the end of the
Cold War, but uncertainty persists in the politicaleconomic shaping of the world economy and state
system. Although many countries have institutionalized
neoliberal policies since the mid-1970s, these policies
have not taken hold to the same degree, nor have their
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effects been uniform across all countries. Nevertheless
there has been widespread deepening of inequalities,
and, therefore, scepticism towards the neoliberal project.
Uncertainty prevails not only in the relations between
states, but also in the relations between forces of capital,
citizens, and political power within states. Moreover,
there is conceptual confusion in our understanding of the
events and processes of neoliberal global
transformation. This collection of essays provides a
comprehensive theoretical and empirical examination of
neoliberal restructuring as a complex political process. In
an effort to penetrate and clarify this complexity, the
book explores the connections between the economy,
state, society, and citizens, while also offering current
examples of resistance to neoliberalism. The book
provides a forum for rethinking politics that represents a
turn to societal forces as essential not only to the
uncovering of this complexity but also to the formulation
of democratic possibilities beyond global hegemonic
projects. The book does not seek to produce a new
model for social change, nor does it dwell on the spatial
aspects of modernity's new form or the emergence of a
new state hegemony (China) or new forms of rule
(empire) in managing the world capitalist economy.
Instead, the book argues that an understanding of
hegemonic transformations requires the problematization
of global power as embedded in historically specific
social relations.
Explores the internal workings of neoliberalism by
dissecting the diverse interpretations that have been
advanced in academia. Using a critical geographical
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approach the book arrives at a discursive understanding
of neoliberalism by combining interpretations from
political economy with poststructuralist thought.
This edited book provides a contemporary, critical and
thought-provoking analysis of the internal and external
threats to Western multilateral development finance in
the twenty-first century. It draws on the expertise of
scholars with a range of backgrounds providing a critical
exploration of the neoliberal multilateral development aid.
The contributions focus on how Western institutions have
historically dominated development aid, and juxtapose
this hegemony with the recent challenges from right-wing
populist and the Beijing Consensus ideologies and
practices. This book argues that the rise of right-wing
populism has brought internal challenges to traditional
powers within the multilateral development system.
External challenges arise from the influence of China
and regional development banks by providing
alternatives to established Western dominated aid
sources and architecture. From this vantagepoint,
Rethinking Multilateralism in Foreign Aid puts forward
new ideas for addressing the current global social,
political and economic challenges concerning multilateral
development aid. This book will be of interest to
researchers, academics and students in the field of
International Development and Global Governance,
decision-makers at government level as well as to those
working in international aid institutions, regional and
bilateral aid agencies, and non-governmental
organisations.
Contemporary bureaucracy is a set of norms, rules,
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procedures, and formalities which includes
administration, business, and NGOs. Where Max Weber
meets Michel Foucault, Béatrice Hibou analyzes the
political dynamics underlying this process. Neoliberal
bureaucracy is a vector of discipline and control,
producing social and political indifference.
A major new manifesto for the end of capitalism
Neoliberalism isn’t working. Austerity is forcing millions
into poverty and many more into precarious work, while
the left remains trapped in stagnant political practices
that offer no respite. Inventing the Future is a bold new
manifesto for life after capitalism. Against the confused
understanding of our high-tech world by both the right
and the left, this book claims that the emancipatory and
future-oriented possibilities of our society can be
reclaimed. Instead of running from a complex future,
Nick Srnicek and Alex Williams demand a postcapitalist
economy capable of advancing standards, liberating
humanity from work and developing technologies that
expand our freedoms. This new edition includes a new
chapter where they respond to their various critics.
Tennyson S. D. Joseph builds upon current research on
the anticolonial and nationalist experience in the
Caribbean. He explores the impact of global
transformation upon the independent experience of St.
Lucia and argues that the island’s formal decolonization
roughly coincided with the period of the rise of global
neoliberalism hegemony. Consequently, the concept of
“limited sovereignty” became the defining feature of St.
Lucia’s understanding of the possibilities of
independence. Central to the analysis is the tension
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between the role of the state as a facilitator of domestic
aspirations on one hand and a facilitator of global capital
on the other. Joseph examines six critical phases in the
St. Lucian experience. The first is 1940 to 1970, when
the early nationalist movement gradually occupied state
power within a framework of limited self-government.
The second period is 1970 to 1982 during which formal
independence was attained and an attempt at socialistoriented radical nationalism was pursued by the St. Lucia
Labor Party. The third distinctive period was the period of
neoliberal hegemony, 1982–1990. The fourth period
(1990-1997) witnessed a heightened process of
neoliberal adjustment in global trade which destroyed the
banana industry and transformed the domestic political
economy. A later period (1997-2006) involved the SLP’s
return to political power, resulting in tensions between an
earlier radicalism and a new and contradictory
accommodation to global neoliberalism. The final period
(2006-2010) coincides with the onset of a crisis in global
neoliberalism during which a series of domestic conflicts
reflected the contradictions of the dominant
understanding of sovereignty in narrow, materialist terms
at the expense of its wider antisystematic, progressive,
and emancipator connotations.
Neoliberalism is fast becoming the dominant ideology of
our age, yet politicians, businessmen and academics
rarely identify themselves with it and even political forces
critical of it continue to carry out neoliberal policies
around the globe. How can we make sense of this
paradox? Who actually are "the neoliberals"? This is the
first explanation of neoliberal hegemony, which
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systematically considers and analyzes the networks and
organizations of around 1.000 self conscious neoliberal
intellectuals organized in the Mont Pèlerin Society. This
book challenges simplistic understandings of
neoliberalism. It underlines the variety of neoliberal
schools of thought, the various approaches of its
proponents in the fight for hegemony in research and
policy development, political and communication efforts,
and the well funded, well coordinated, and highly
effective new types of knowledge organizations
generated by the neoliberal movement: partisan think
tanks. It also closes an important gap in the growing
literature on "private authority’’, presenting new
perspectives on transnational civil society formation
processes. This fascinating new book will be of great
interest to students of international relations, political
economy, globalization and politics.
The Third Sector is of increasing economic and political
interest but has been relatively ignored by Critical
Management Studies. This book presents international
research from a variety of critical perspectives. Each
chapter is followed by a 1,000 word Commentary from a
fellow contributor.
Student guide to globalisation theory and the impact of
the US on neo-liberal policies worldwide.
Billionaires in World Politics shows how the privatization
of politics assumes a new dimension when billionaires
wield power in world politics, which requires a re-thinking
of individual agency in International Relations. Structural
changes (globalization, neoliberalism, competition states,
and global governance) have generated new
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opportunities for individuals to become extremely rich
and to engage in politics across borders. The political
agency of billionaires is being conceptualized in terms of
capacities, goals, and power, which is contingent upon
the specific political field a billionaire is trying to enter.
Six case studies explore the power of billionaires in their
pursuit of security, wealth, and esteem. The chapter on
security analyzes Raj Rajaratnam's relationship to the
Tamil cause in Sri Lanka, and Sheldon Adelson's
transnational electioneering in the Israel-Palestine
conflict. Regarding the economy, the book studies how
the Koch brothers' political protection of fossil fuels is
affecting climate change mitigation, and how Rupert
Murdoch's opinion-shaping is valorizing conservatism
across borders. The chapter on social entrepreneurship
and esteem examines the role of Bill Gates in the
governance of global health and George Soros's
attempts to build open societies as a 'stateless
statesman'. An analytical conclusion evaluates the prior
findings in order to address three major questions: Is it
more appropriate to see billionaires as 'super-actors', or
as a global 'super-class'? What is the relative power of
billionaires within the international system? What does
the power of billionaires mean for the liberal norms of
legitimate political order?
This book provides the readers with the overall latest
research on think tanks, summarizing the characteristics
of think tanks, revealing the general laws and internal
logic of think tank research, applying systems, dialectical
views and operations research, system theory, and
cybernetics to the problems existing in the research work
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of think tanks at home and abroad. Based on problemoriented, evidence-oriented and scientific orientation, this
book systematically considers the methodology of think
tank research, proposes the DIIS theoretical method
system of think tank research, defines the
standardization process of think tank research and the
quality standard of think tank DIIS, and gives
corresponding DIIS to the actual think tank research
problem. The method aims to improve the scientificity,
effectiveness, and reliability of the research results of
think tanks, provide systematic theoretical analysis for
think tank research, promote the professional
development of think tanks, and better serve the
modernization of national governance systems and
governance capabilities. This book presents new
theoretical and research method support and reference
that contribute to macro decision-making departments,
management departments, scientific research institutes,
universities, and enterprises think tank research related
departments, strategic decision makers, think tank
managers, think tank researchers, and readers
interested in think tanks reading and using. Finally yet
importantly, this book embodies the research of think
tank as the object of investigation, jumping out of specific
social conditions, using systemic thoughts, thinking
about the more general role and characteristics of think
tanks from the theoretical level, important theoretical
issues such as principles and logic systems that think
tank research should follow.
Neoliberal capitalism positions us all as consumers in a
hypermarket where money talks. For the majority of
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people around the globe, this translates as precarity and
immiseration. But how can we break from this dominant
ideological framework? Expose, Oppose, Propose
details how, since the mid 1970s, transnational
alternative policy groups (TAPGs) have functioned as
think tanks of a different sort, generating resources for a
globalization from below in dialogue with the critical
social movements that are protagonists for global justice.
Based on two years of intensive research, William Carroll
not only provides a detailed examination of a variety of
TAPGs – showing how each group is distinctive and
autonomous in its vision, practical priorities, and ways of
producing and mobilizing alternative knowledge – but
also reveals how TAPGs form a master frame that
advocates and envisages global justice and ecological
wellbeing.
Neoliberalism is a doctrine that adopts a free market
policy in a deregulated political framework. In recent
years, neoliberalism has become increasingly prominent
as a doctrine in Western society, and has been heavily
discussed in both academia and the media. In The
Origins of Neoliberalism, the joint effort of an economist
and a philosopher offers a theoretical overview of both
neoliberalism’s genesis within economic theory and
social studies as well as its development outside
academia. Tracing the sources of neoliberalism within
the history of economic thought, the book explores the
differences between neoliberalism and classical
liberalism. This book’s aim is to make clear that
neoliberalism is not a natural development of the old
classical liberalism, but rather that it represents a
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dramatic alteration of its original nature and meaning.
Also, it fights against the current idea according to which
neoliberalism would coincide with the triumph of free
market economy. In its use of both history of economics
and philosophy, this book takes a highly original
approach to the concept of neoliberalism. The analysis
presented here will be of great interest to scholars and
students of history of economics, political economy, and
philosophy of social science.
Shortlisted for the 2013 BISA IPEG Book Prize, this book
explores how Eastern Europe’s post-communist
transition can only be understood as part of a broader
interrogation of neoliberal hegemony in the global
political economy, and provides a detailed historical
account of the emergence of neoliberalism in Eastern
Central Europe. Adopting an innovative Gramscian
approach to post-communist transition, this book charts
the rise to hegemony of neoliberal social forces. Using
transition in Poland as a starting point, the author traces
how particular social forces most intimately associated
with transnational capital successful in the struggle over
competing reform strategies. Transition is broken down
into three stages; the "first wave" illustrates how the rise
of particular social forces shaped by global change gave
rise to a neoliberal strategy of capitalism from the 1970s.
It goes on to show how the political economy of
Europeanization, associated with EU enlargement
instilled a "second wave" of neoliberalisation. Finally,
exploring recent populist and left wing alternatives in the
context of the current financial crisis, the book outlines
how counter-hegemonic struggle might oppose a "third
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wave" neoliberalisation. The International Political
Economy of Transition will be of interest to students and
scholars of international political economy, postcommunist studies and European politics

Turkey’s new presidential regime, promoted and
shaped by the Justice and Development Party
(AKP), has become a global template for rising
authoritarianism. Its violence intensifi es the
exigency for critical analysis. By focusing on
neoliberal authoritarian, hegemonic and Islamist
aspects, this book sheds light on long- term
dynamics that resulted in the regime transformation.
It presents a comprehensive study at a time when
rising authoritarianism challenges liberal
democracies on a global scale. Reaching from
critical political economy and state theory to media,
gender and cultural studies, this volume covers a
range of studies that transcend disciplinary
boundaries. These essays challenge the narrative of
an "authoritarian turn" that splits the AKP era into
democratic and authoritarian periods. Hence, recent
transformation is analyzed in a broad historical
framework which is sensitive to both continuities and
shifts. Studies that explore moments of resistance
and relate the political development in Turkey to
rising authoritarianism and the crisis- driven
trajectory of neoliberalism on a global scale are
included in this effort. Since the advancement of
neoliberal policies in conjunction with the religious
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project that is pushed forward by the AKP suggests
that the ongoing transformation may well advance
into a more totalitarian regime, this book strives to
inform struggles that are trying to resist and reverse
this development. By reviewing the dynamics and
impacts of recent authoritarian developments, it calls
on critical scholars to further seek out potentials and
dynamics of opposition in the current authoritarian
era.
The recent, devastating and ongoing economic crisis
has exposed the faultlines in the dominant neoliberal
economic order, opening debate for the first time in
years on alternative visions that do not subscribe to
a ‘free’ market ethic. Bringing together the work of
distinguished scholars and dedicated activists, The
Rise and Fall of Neoliberalism presents critical
perspectives of neoliberal policies, questions the
ideas underpinning neoliberalism, and explores
diverse responses to it from around the world.
Arguing convincingly that mainstream theory lacks
the tools to adequately explain European integration,
this challenging book draws upon critical political
economic theory to develop a more comprehensive
and consistent analysis of the processes of
integration. Although not claiming that states have
ceded their role as "masters of the treaties," the
contributors develop innovative case studies of
national and transnational processes to illustrate the
salience of trans-European business networks and
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the primacy of neoliberalism as central organizing
concepts of the post-Maastricht European project.
How we can look beyond the tyranny of market logic
in our public lives to reimagine the fundamentals of
democracy. Bringing together thirty-two world-class
economists, Economics After Neoliberalism offers a
powerful case for a new brand of economics—one
focused on power and inequality and aimed at a
more inclusive society. Three prominent
economists—Suresh Naidu, Dani Rodrik, and Gabriel
Zucman—lead off with a vision for economic policy
that stands as a genuine alternative to market
fundamentalism. Contributors from across the
spectrum expand on the state of creative ferment
Naidu, Rodrik, and Zucman describe and offer new
essays that challenge the current shape of markets
and suggest more democratic alternatives.
Contributors Samuel Bowles, Ethan Bueno de
Mesquita, Oren Cass, William R. Easterly, Alice
Evans, Amy Kapczynski, Robert Manduca, Suresh
Naidu, Caleb Orr, Lenore Palladino, Margaret
Peters, Corey Robin, Dani Rodrik, Debra Satz,
Quinn Slobodian, Marshall Steinbaum, Arvind
Subramanian, Gabriel Zucman.
In this book Mark Rupert argues that American
global power was shaped by the ways in which mass
production was institutionalized in the USA, and by
the political and ideological struggles integral to this
process. The production of an unprecedented
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volume of goods propelled the United States to the
apex of the global division of labor, ensuring victory
in World War II and enabling postwar reconstruction
under American leadership. He describes an 'historic
bloc' of American statesmen, capitalists and labor
leaders who fostered a productivity-oriented political
consensus within the USA, and sought to generalize
their vision of liberal capitalism around the globe. He
focuses on the incorporation of industrial labor as a
junior partner in this hegemonic bloc, and argues
that the recent erosion of its position under the
pressures of transnational competition and the
political forces of right wing reaction may open up
new possibilities for transformative politics.
Violent Neoliberalism explores the complex unfolding
relationship between neoliberalism and violence.
Employing a series of theoretical dialogues on
development, discourse and dispossession
Cambodia, this study sheds significant empirical light
on the vicious implications of free market ideology
and practice.
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